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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the
Lord may have firee
course, and be
glorified, even as it is
with you”

(2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sancthey Family

Reactiing Spain for the Glony of God!

Prayer Letter: August-September 2006

“For the joy of the Lord is your strength.”
Nehemiah 8:10

Dear Praying Friends,

Is it not true that the joy of the Lord is that which gives us strength for the everyday fears? Psalm 112:7 says,
“He shall not be afraid of evil tidings: his heart is fixed, trusting in the Lord.” The one who fixes himself in the
Lord is not afraid because his strength is in the Lord; he trusts Him in such a manner that he finds the joy to live
the day-by-day life with all its evils. Let us be joyful!

First of all, we have to apologize for our mistake in giving you our e-mail address. Rather than ending with “.es”
it has to finish with “.com” So please, take note of the good one:

alsanchez3@msn.com

If you would like to receive our prayer letters by e-mail, please let us know by sending a message.

Pray for our Evangelistic Program. We have already started to evangelize these nine villages: Meco,
Valdeavero, Villanueva de la Torre, Torrejon del Rey, Valdeaveruelo, Valbueno, Cabanillas, Quer, and
Alovera. Please, pray for these little towns.

Translation Committee. Please do not forget to pray for this project. We are almost
finished with the first volume. There is a special fund at our mission’s office for The
Fundamentals Project. We are trying to get funds for printing this very good set of four
books.

T Christian Magazine Fundamentos Biblicos. After almost a year in which I had to pray and
i e & scc if we should continue with our Magazine, Fundamentos Biblicos (Biblical Foundations),
we have now restarted it. By faith, we are going to print more than double number of issues
and, rather than print them every three months, now it is going to be sent out every two
months. This ministry needs prayer also. Please, if you would like to send this Christian
magazine to any of your Spanish missionaries, let us know. We do not sell them; we will
just function on the gifts and love offerings the churches may send for this purpose.

Christian Camps. My dear wife has worked in that very
important place without which a camp could not work. She has worked in the kitchen.
The picture shows her with some other missionary ladies. She is sitting at the middle
of the seven

The Torres Family. Last August they went back to the States
to start their deputation. They are with G.F.F. Pray for this family that the Lord will
provide their support as soon as possible. We need them here in Spain. If you would like
to have them in your church, please tell me, and they will contact you.

Our family. Samuel is doing great. He is just enjoying life. My wife has some troubles
with her health. T would ask you to pray for her. She has fibromyalgia along with some
other physical problems. Even so, she does everything she needs to do both at church and
at home. She is now visiting our children and grandchildren. May I show you a picture of
them? Thanks!

Thanks so much for the cards many of you have sent for my birthday. You have been
very kind with me. Thank you very much.

Thank you also for your faithfulness in your praying and giving for our ministry here. So often when we give
thanks for the food we thank the Lord for all of you who, out of no little sacrifice, send your money for our
provision. God is providing through you. Thanks so much for your efforts in helping us to work here for God.

In Christ’s holy name. Your servants,
Alejandro and Fina Sanchez
Your missionaries in Spain.



